
Welcome President Rougeau to the Holy Cross 

Community! 

 

Dear Holy Cross Community,  

The Bishop Healy Committee would like to formally congratulate Vincent D. Rougeau on his 

appointment as the 33rd president of the College. Mr. Rougeau is the current Dean of Boston 

College Law School and the inaugural Director of the Boston College Forum on Racial Justice in 

America. Mr. Rougeau will begin his role as president of the College effective July 1, 2021. 

Mr. Rougeau will be the College’s first Black and lay president in the College’s history - serving 

as a beacon of hope during a very difficult time in our nation. As the Holy Cross experience for 

ALANA students is often a microcosm of their lived experiences off of the Hill, the Bishop 

Healy Committee has worked tirelessly to ensure that all ALANA students and alumni can have 

fulfilling and enriching experiences.  

We look forward to working alongside Mr. Rougeau and are optimistic about the future of the 

College and the doing of the difficult and often uncomfortable work. With his background as an 

educator and Dean- coupled with his passion for racial justice, education reform and Catholic 

social teaching – we are hopeful that Mr. Rougeau will continue to move the needle in ensuring 

Holy Cross becomes an institution that is anti-rascist and equitable. Again, on behalf of the 

ALANA alumni, we would like to formally welcome Vincent D. Rougeau to the Holy Cross 

community! We look forward to all that will be accomplished in his presidency.  

Thank you,  

 

The Bishop Healy Committee  

 


